
 
 
May 2024 NEWS 
 
Congratulations to all of our graduates!  We are very proud of your accomplishments!  We hope that you continue to 
stay in touch with us via the Global Networks and USF World Linkedin.   
 
Remember, our office, in BEH, stays open all summer and we will continue to have Virtual Drop-In and Walk In hours at 
all campuses as listed on our website.   
 
 

End of Semester Reminders  
�x Approved Spring RCL for final semester but NOT graduating? – Contact our office b  During the 

grace period, students cannot work unless approved for OPT.  To discuss any of these options, come to Virtual 
Drop in!  NOTE:  If the I-20 end date is in the future, we will shorten the I-20 to May 31, 2024.   

�x Adm

itted to another school in the US? – Complete the Transfer Out eform in iStart.   

�x Leaving USF, going home, and NOT returning for Fall? – Complete the Authorized Early Withdrawal eform in 
iStart. 
 
 

Summer Reminders 
�x If you are continuing your academic program in Fall 2024, then 

o You do not need to enroll in the summer unless your academic program requires it.  
o You can work full-time in an on-campus job at your home campus (as it listed on your I-20) from 

Monday, May 6 to Friday, August 23. No permission needed from our office.  
�x If you are planning to travel outside the US for the summer, then  

o Check your most recent I-20 for a valid travel signature.  Signatures are valid for one year from the date 
of the signature.  

o If you need a new one, complete the Travel Signature eform in iStart.  
�x Are you planning to graduate this Summer? – Students MUST enroll in at least one in-person course. 

 
 
 
 



Changing Level at USF 
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US Taxes and No Income in 2023 
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